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Dear GIMI Team Members, 
      We have just completed the wonderful 

Christmas Evangelism rallies in the prisons and 
schools of our 15 African countries where we work, 
and I am thrilled to share with you the following 
report. During the rallies in Uganda, we were able to 
provide meat and complete Christmas meals for 
thousands of prisoners. Additionally, we provided 
many thousands of dollars’ worth of other 
Christmas gifts for the prisoners, prison children, 
school students, and some orphans in all of our 
African countries, plus a lot of Christmas items in 
the Ukraine. We were able to provide, rice, beans, 
bread, cooking oil, juice, bananas, and a lot of other 
food items. Also, we gave gifts of toilet tissue, soap, 

feminine hygiene items, facemasks, liquid hand 
soaps, Vaseline, blankets, rubber sandals, clothing, 
and a lot of medicine. But most of all, the greatest 
gift we gave was the presentation of the Gospel of 
our Lord Jesus Christ, which hundreds responded to 
positively and got saved.  
      We sincerely believe this was the greatest 
Christmas ministry we have had in over 21 years 
since Jo Anne and I took over this great work for 
Jesus, in spite of the Covid plague. At this point, we 
have already shared the Gospel message with over 
1,061,992 people in our 15 countries during this 
past year, and from this large number of people, 
God gave us a harvest of over 166,000 praying to 
receive Christ. Like the shepherds when they 
returned from Bethlehem, we are praising God and 
giving Him all the glory for what He did during the 
year just passed, and for the tremendous blessings 
God has given us during the Christmas celebrations! 
Because of you dear friends who are a part of our 
team, you too will share in the rewards for this 
tremendous harvest from the fields that were 
waiting to be gathered even in the midst of the 
Covid plague. Thank you for your regular 
investments in GIMI, but also, thank you for the 
extra funds you gave to help us buy the cows and 
provide all of the gifts this Christmas. By your help, 
we were able to raise over $50,000.00 to buy the 
cows, plus the huge amount of other Christmas gifts 
that were distributed along with preaching the 
Gospel message about the coming of our Lord and 
Savior. There is just no way that we ever could have 
reaped such a harvest without your helping us. So, 
Jo Anne and I would like to thank you from the 
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reflect upon the harvest, which God has given to 
you through your soul-winning efforts as people 
were spending much time thinking and talking 
about death due to its imminence right before their 
very eyes every day. Jo Anne and I really learned a 
new lesson this past year about people opening up 
to the Gospel when they are facing the possibility of 
death. Because of the fear of death and the con-
stant discussion about leaving this world to go to 
heaven, they will truly open their hearts and listen 
to the truth about Jesus coming down to this earth 
to die on the cross for all of our sins. Therefore, God 
truly used our national workers on our mission fields 
to preach and teach the Gospel, and to draw the net 
with a tremendous harvest of souls given to their 
efforts by our faithful Lord Jesus!       
      I also pray that if you had many trials,                
tribulations, and even grief, that Jesus brought you 
through them with the assurance that better days 
are in store for all of our futures as children of God. 
The trials and difficulties are never easy, and we 
don't always fully understand why God allows them 
to happen. But, we do know that He allows them to 
happen to do a greater work in our lives. Pay       
attention to these few verses from the Book of 
James. "James, a servant of God and of the Lord  
Jesus Christ, to the twelve tribes which are 
scattered abroad, greetings. My brethren, count it 
all joy when ye fall into divers temptations 
(testings); Knowing this, that the trying of your 
faith worketh patience. But let patience have her 
perfect work, that ye may be perfect and entire, 
wanting nothing." (James 1:1-4) God may have   
unknown reasons for us to have to go through so 
much   suffering, but the evident end for all of us is 
that we might grow up in the Lord and become 
longsuffering believers with a vision for better things 
to come.  
      So, whatever you may have gone through this 
past year, I do pray that you can look forward to the 
New Year with much optimism and excitement just 
waiting to see what God is going to do in and 
through your life this coming twelve months. I      
assure you that Jo Anne and I have come to realize, 
as we have gotten older, that because of the     
shortness of our time, we want to make the greatest 
impact for Jesus that we possibly can. I do hope that 
you feel the same way, even if the past year had 
many “bumps in the road”.  
 

 

More Encouragement  
For The Upcoming New Year! 

depths of our hearts for your love for Jesus, and of 
course, for your love for souls as well. Truthfully, 
because of this great   Christmas harvest at the end 
of the year just passed, we are even more excited 
about the brand New Year forthcoming! We pray 
that you will stay on our team as we move ahead in 
2022!     

 
 
 
 
      Blessed New Year’s greetings once more to you 
and your family in the precious name of Jesus! I do 
pray that your brand New Year has gotten started of 
well, and I pray that as we start this year, that you 
are faithfully serving our wonderful Lord with all of 
your heart. The New Year is a time for new           
beginnings. It is a time for us to reflect on the year 
just passed with all of its heartaches and trials, and 
it is a time to look with much vision at the task God 
has for us as we move into the New Year. I do hope 
that your remembrance of this past year with all of 
its trials  and heartaches will bring many thoughts 
about your wonderful successes and achievements 
in the work of the Lord, even with the constant 
attacks of Satan through fear because of the       
pandemic. But most of all, I hope it is a time to     
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       As I think about this past year, which went by so 
quickly, probably because of the pandemic, I look to 
the future with enthusiasm, and I can't help but 
think about the nation of Israel, God's chosen 
nation, and how that so many times they went 
through tremendous episodes of suffering and 
hardship because of their disobedience and 
rebellion toward God. Yet, we know that our 
wonderful forgiving God always brought the 
repenting people to a point of new beginnings—at 
least a remnant of the multitudes.  
      One good illustration of God’s giving them a new 
beginning occurred just after Moses died on Mt. 
Pisgah, and then God called Joshua to become the 
leader of the Israelites and to take them into the 
Land of Promise. Bear in mind that they could have 
gone directly from Egypt to the Promised Land in 
just about three weeks, but because of their 
disobedience to the command of God and their fear 
of the human giants in the land, they spent the next 
forty years in the wilderness with multitudes of their 
people dying there. Then, after all of those years of 
wandering in the wilderness, God gave the new 
generation of Israelites the privilege of starting over 
under the leadership of Joshua. Let's take a look at 
nine verses of wonderful Scripture about this new 
beginning for the people of God.  
      Joshua 1:1-9—"Now after the death of Moses 
the servant of the Lord it came to pass, that the 
Lord spake unto Joshua the son of Nun, Moses' 
minister, saying, Moses my servant is dead; now 
therefore arise, go over this Jordan, thou, and all 
this people, unto the land which I do give them, 
even to the children of Israel. Every place that the 
sole of your foot shall tread upon, that have I given 
unto you, as I said unto Moses. From the wilderness 
and this Lebanon even unto the great river, the 
river Euphrates, all the land of the Hittites, and 
unto the great sea toward the going down of the 
sun, shall be your coast. There shall not any man be 
able to stand before thee all the days of thy life: as 
I was with Moses, so I will be with thee: I will not 
fail thee: nor forsake thee. Be strong and of a good 
courage: for unto this people shalt thou divide for 
an inheritance the land, which I sware unto their 

fathers to give them. Only be strong and very cou-
rageous, that thou mayest observe to do according 
to all the law, which Moses my servant command-
ed thee: turn not from it to the right hand or to the 
left, that thou may prosper whithersoever thou 
goest. This book of the law shall not depart out of 
thy mouth; but thou shalt meditate therein day 
and night, that thou mayest observe to do accord-
ing to all that is written therein: for then thou 
shalt make thy way prosperous, and then thou 
shalt have good success. Have not I commanded 
thee? Be strong and of a good courage; be not 
afraid, neither be thou dismayed: for the Lord thy 
God is with thee whithersoever thou goest."  
      In this wonderful passage of Scripture, God    
emphatically told Joshua and the Israelites that if 
they would be obedient to His law every day, if they 
would study and live by His Word, and if they would 
go with courage and His strength, trusting in the 
Lord, then they would indeed be successful and 
claim the Promised Land away from the evil enemy 
tribes. May I say that if we are going to claim new 
land or territory away from the enemy this coming 
year, then we, like the Israelites, must live by the 
Book, exercise great faith in the Father, have     
courage enough to cross over the Jordan, and get 
out of our comfort zones. Then, we must              
appropriate the presence of God every day in our 
lives because He has promised to never leave us, 
but He has promised to give us the victory in such a 
way that we will be prosperous in the work of the 
Lord if our motives and goals are right.  
      Not one of us knows what this New Year will 
hold for us, but we must be ready to claim by faith 
new territory for our Lord Jesus Christ. If we do this 
by God's way and plan, we will indeed be very     
successful, and He will be right there with us every 
day of this laborious journey. May I ask all of you 
GIMI team members to stick with us as we try to 
claim the land God has promised to us. If we will 
exercise faith in our wonderful Savior and stay 
faithful to the very end, He will give us a                
tremendous harvest during 2022. Let's sincerely 
believe it, and let us surrender our lives to Him in 
order to accomplish His Divine will for each of our 
individual lives.  

 

The Nation Of Israel  
Had Many New Beginnings 

Happy New Year 
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DR Congo 

Pastor Jonathan Kalama  

bringing gifts to women prisoners  

at a coastal prison 

Pastor Sammy  

giving new blankets  

to girls at a Kenya Girls’ Home 

Kenya 

Pastor Sammy  

giving a large amount of gifts  

from GIMI to prisoners 

Pastor Sammy  

bringing gifts to girls  

in a rehabilitation center 

Pastor Danson Atama  

giving an invitation  

in a refugee church 

Pastor Sammy  

bringing clothes for children  

in prison with their mothers 
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      I know that we have just begun a New Year after 
closing out the past two extremely difficult years 
with the horrible enemy of the coronavirus. During 
the past couple of months, we have been talking a 
lot about giving thanks, and also we have been 
giving many wonderful gifts during the Christmas 
Season. Because of our tremendous emphasis upon 
thanking God for His many blessings and because of 
the spirit of giving, which we have recently 
demonstrated by giving gifts to those we love, I 
want to share a long passage of Scripture on 
continuing to live a life of daily thanksgiving and 
continual giving because of our love for Jesus and 
the work of His Kingdom. A lot of the commentary, 
which I am giving you is from my new written 
commentary on the Book of II Corinthians which 
Paul wrote to the church at Corinth while they were 
dealing with stingy false teachers who were causing 
problems in the body of Christ. It is my prayer as I 
write this GIMI Newsletter that every one of us will 
become sacrificial givers for the rest of our lives here 
on earth. So now, please pay diligent attention to 
the following passage of Scripture and the 
comments I have written on this wonderful text 
from God's Word! 
      "But this I say, He which soweth sparingly shall 
reap also sparingly; he which soweth bountifully 
shall reap also bountifully. Every man according as 
he purposeth in his heart, so let him give; not 
grudgingly, or of necessity: for God loveth a 
cheerful giver. And God is able to make all grace 
abound toward you; that ye, always having all 
sufficiency in all things, may abound to every good 
work: (As it is written, He hath dispersed abroad; 
he hath given to the poor: his righteousness 
remaineth forever. Now he that ministereth seed to 
the sower both minister bread for your food, and 
multiply your seed sown, and increase the fruits of 
your righteousness;) Being enriched in everything 
to all bountifulness, which causeth through us 
thanksgiving to God. For the administration of this 
service not only supplieth the want of the saints; 
but is abundant also by many thanksgivings unto 
God; Whiles by the experiment of this ministration 
they glorify God for your professed subjection unto 

the Gospel of Christ, and for your liberal              
distribution unto them, and unto all men; And by 
their prayer for you, which long after you for the 
exceeding grace of God in you. Thanks be unto 
God for His unspeakable gift.” (II Corinthians 9:6-
15). 
 

This is quite a long passage of Scripture, but it is          
filled with Biblical truth and principles. Some of       
those principles are:  
1. We must learn to give bountifully, for if we     
      don't, our harvest will be sparse. v. 6  
2. We must learn to give bountifully with a Godly    
      purpose in mind. v. 7a  
3. We must learn to give cheerfully, because God 
       loves a cheerful giver. v. 7b  
4. We must learn to give to others, because God  
      will give more grace when grace has  been   
      shown to others. v. 8a  
5. We must learn to completely depend upon the   
      graciousness of God in His meeting our every  
      need, so that in turn, we may do good work in  
       ministering to others. v. 8b  
6. We must learn to give to the poor because this  
      righteous deed will never be  forgotten by our   
      Lord. v. 9  
7. We must learn to trust God to provide our food,      
     and we demonstrate this trust when we sow  
     good seed by investing in others who are in   
     need. v. 10  
8. We must learn that when we give bountifully by  
       investing in those who are poor and suffering,   
       then others will offer thanksgiving to God       
       because of what we have done in His name.          
       v. 11  
9. We must learn that when we give offerings to  
       minister to those in need, like those in the  
      Jerusalem church for which the Corinthians  
      were receiving an offering, then, those to whom  
      we have given will offer much thanksgiving to  
      God for our ministry to them. v. 12  
10. We must learn that when we give offerings to  
       help those in need, we are displaying that we  
       are genuine believers who are truly sharing  
       liberally  because of our relationship with   
       Christ. v. 13  
11. We must learn that when we minister to the  
       suffering, then they are prone to offer fervent  
      prayers on our behalf. v. 14a  

 

Another Great Passage Dealing  
With Thanksgiving And Giving! 
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12. We must learn that when we minister to the  
      suffering, then, the recipients of our ministry will   
      prayerfully long for the type of graciousness we  
      have demonstrated to them. v. 14b  
13. We must learn that the greatest way to offer  
      true thanksgiving is to demonstrate help to  
      alleviate the suffering of those who are hurting,  
      who in turn will thank God for the unspeakable  
      gift of the Gospel message. v. 15  
 
      Now, what is the summary of all of these Biblical 
principles that Paul gave to the Corinthian church 
and to us as well? The summary of this is that when 
we as God's people learn the joy of giving cheerfully 
to those who are in need of the Gospel or are in 
tremendous poverty, then we have demonstrated 
the true Gospel message. Thus, those who give 
cheerfully will be offering thanksgiving for the 
privilege to give, and then those who receive from 
our kind generosity will also offer tremendous praise 
and thanksgiving to God for touching our hearts to 
lead us to give! In other words, there will be 
Thanksgiving all around!  

      As I move on with my article in this newsletter, I 
just want to mention that even with the Covid Crisis 
in our country for the past two years, Jo Anne and I 
have prayed much about the importance of visiting 
some of our supporting churches, plus hopefully, to 
visit some new churches as well.  We would love to 
get into some new churches to share with you dear 
pastors and church families about what God has 
been doing through our GIMI ministry in Africa 
during the last 22 years. Truly, we have seen the 
Book of Acts come to life right before our very eyes. 
We would love to share with everyone about what 
Jesus is doing on all of our African mission fields and 
in Ukraine as well. In fact, over the past 22 years 
since my wife and I took over this ministry, GIMI will 
soon be privileged, by February, to have shared the 
Gospel message with over 14 million people. And 
more importantly, out of these 14 million people, 
we have seen 3.5 million of them make first time 
decisions for Christ! For this wonderful miracle, we 
are praising God. 

      Folks, even with the horrible days of the Covid 
pandemic, God has given us a great harvest of souls 
because of the faithfulness of our national     
preachers and teachers. But, we must admit that 
because we here in America can't travel to our 
fields like we used to before the pandemic, we do 
need to expand our ministry in other ways. Well, 
because my voice is much improved after vocal 
cord surgery, we are restarted our radio ministry on 
January 1, 2022.  As we are restarting the radio 
ministry, we need to have additional supporters 
and more people involved in this ministry. With  
restarting the radio ministry, we also hope to      
continue to expand it. There is no doubt that we 
can share the Gospel message with millions of    
people, with the possibility of thousands coming to 
Christ. Jo Anne and I really want to see this ministry 
reach as many people as possible. We sincerely  
believe that there is no better way to get the      
Gospel out during these difficult days than through 
our revived radio ministry. We have presently     
reconnected with the 65 stations we used to be on 
before my vocal cord became paralyzed. If my voice 
becomes strong again, I am praying that we might 
be able to up our broadcasting expansion to at least 
80 stations, hopefully, with at least 20 of these be-
ing in Africa. If we are going to be able to do this, I 
must ask for your prayers for my health, including 
the restoration of my voice. Also, if we do expand 
our coasts as Jabez prayed, we must increase the 
giving to our radio ministry due to the fact that it is 
going to require $60,000 to $70,000 per year to 
make it possible to reach this huge audience of 
people, both here in America and in Africa.  

 

We Are Still Available  
To Visit Some Churches! 

 

We Have Finally  
Restarted Our Radio Ministry! 

Dr. Frye  

in the GIMI Recording Studio 



8 

      I would like to tell you folks that just recently, Dr. 
David Gallamore, pastor of the great Rock Springs 
Baptist Church in Easley, S.C., challenged his 
congregation to use the prayer of Jabez as a pattern 
for their praying in 2022, following the terrible 
downsizing during the two year pandemic. So, let 
me encourage each of you GIMI Team Members to 
also follow the pattern of prayer that Jabez has     
given to all of us. If you have attended a banquet or 
special meeting here at our GIMI Headquarters, you 
know that just as you step into our front room foyer 
of our building, the first thing you will see is the 
prayer of Jabez upon a large photo on the wall. This 
prayer has been a roadmap for GIMI for a long time. 
Thus, I would encourage you to read this Scripture in 
First Chronicles over and over, and ask God to do for 
you what Jabez prayed for as well. So, let me ask 
you to read carefully the following verses of 
Scripture, and let me remind you of this great prayer 
of Jabez found in I Chronicles 4:9-10. Pay attention 
to these two verses and join me regularly in praying 
this same prayer. "And Jabez was more honorable 
than his brethren: and his mother called his name 
Jabez, saying, Because I bare him with sorrow. And 
Jabez called on the God of Israel, saying, Oh that 
thou wouldest bless me indeed, and enlarge my 
coast, and that thine hand might be with me, and 
that thou wouldest keep me from evil, that it may 
not grieve me! And God granted him that which he 
requested." I pray God will do the same for GIMI!  
      Well, let me close this section of our GIMI 
Newsletter by telling all of you that Jo Anne and I do 
sincerely love you, and we appreciate everything 
you have done and will do for the growth of GIMI. 
Please don't ever hesitate to call us if we can help 
you and your church in any way. Please know that 
we are praying that God will give you a wonderful 
New Year!  
 

In the King's service,  
 

Dr. Stan Frye  

President of GIMI  
Matthew 9:35-38  
 

P.S. Every day Jo Anne and I pray for every one of 
you prayer warriors and contributors by name. We 
diligently pray for God to answer the prayer 
requests you send to us. So, let's truly pray together, 
and let's not ever give up as we await God's 
answers! 

 

Pastor Israel  

giving medicine from GIMI  

to prisoners  

Pastor Israel  

giving Bible Study Booklets  

to refugee students 

Happy refugee ladies  

rejoicing with their dress materials 

given by GIMI 

DRC 



9 

GIMI Radio Ministry Stations 
WBRI  - AM  1500 AM  Indianapolis, IN     Sat 8:30 AM 
WBRI - FM  96.7 FM   Indianapolis, IN     Sat 8:30  AM  
WWNL - AM  1080 AM  Pittsburgh, PA     Sat 10:30AM  
WDZY - AM  1290 AM  Petersburg/Richmond, VA    Sat 8:00  AM  
WDZY - FM  103.3 FM  Petersburg/Richmond, VA    Sat 8:00  AM  
KCNW - AM  1380 AM  Kansas City, MO     Sat 6:00  AM  
KCNW - PM  96.1 FM   Kansas City, MO     Sat 6:00  AM  
KKIM - AM  1000 AM  Alburquerque, NM    Sat 9:30  AM  
KERI - AM  1410 AM  Bakersfield, CA     Sat  7:30 AM  
KGMS - AM  940 AM   Tucson, AZ     Sat 6:00  AM  
WBXR - AM  1140 AM  Huntsville, AL     Sat 9:30  AM  
WBXR - FM  101.3 FM  Huntsville, AL     Sat 9:30  AM  
KWDF - AM  840 AM   Alexaandria, LA     Sat  8:00 AM  
KWDF - FM  99.7 FM   Alexaandria, LA     Sat  8:00 AM  
KLNG - AM  1560 AM  Omaha, NE     Sat 9:00  AM  
KLNG - FM  101.5 FM  Omaha, NE     Sat 9:00  AM  
WYYC - AM  1250 AM  York, PA     Sat  8:00 AM  
WYYC - FM  98.1 FM   York, PA     Sat  8:00 AM  
WLMR - AM  1450 AM  Chattanooga, TN     Sat  9:30 AM  
WLMR - FM  103.3 FM  Chattanooga, TN     Sat  9:30 AM  
WIJD - AM  1270 AM  Mobile, AL     Sat 8:00  AM  
WIJD - FM  97.9 FM   Mobile, AL     Sat 8:00  AM  
KIOU - AM  1480 AM  Shreveport, LA     Sat  9:30 AM  
KIOU - FM  94.9 FM   Shreveport, LA     Sat  9:30 AM  
WITK - AM  1550 AM  Wilkes-Barre/Scranton PA    Sat 8:00  AM  
WITK - FM  94.7 FM   Wilkes-Barre/Scranton PA    Sat 8:00  AM  
WELP - AM  1360 AM  Greenville, SC     Sat  8:00 AM  
WELP - FM  104.3 FM  Greenville, SC     Sat  8:00 AM  
WNVY - AM  1070 AM  Pensacola, FL     Sat  9:00 AM  
WNVY - FM  104.5 FM  Pensacola, FL     Sat  9:00 AM  

WSKY - AM  1230 AM  Asheville, NC     Sat  8:00 AM  
WCPC - AM  940 AM   Tupelo, MS     Sat  7:30 AM  
WCPC - FM  105.7 FM  Tupelo, MS     Sat  7:30 AM  
WFAM - AM  1050 AM  Augusta, GA     Sat  8:30 AM  
WVTJ - AM  610 AM   Pensacola, FL     Sat 9:00  AM  
WVTJ - FM  105.3 FM  Pensacola, FL     Sat 9:00  AM  
WASG - AM  540 AM   Mobile, AL     Sat 8:30  AM  
WASG - FM  106.1 FM  Mobile, AL     Sat 8:30  AM  
WPWT - AM  870 AM   Bristol/Kingsport/Johnson City, TN   Sat  8:30 AM  
WPWT - FM  100.7 FM  Kingsport, TN     Sat  8:30 AM  
WPWT - FM  96.3 FM   Bristol/Johnson City, TN    Sat  8:30 AM  
WTLK - AM  1570 AM  Taylorsville, NC      Sat  9:00 AM  
WCAB- AM  860 AM   Taylorsville, NC      Sat11:30 AM  
WWWC - AM  1240 AM  Wilkesboro, NC     Sun 7:00 AM  
WWWC - FM  100.1 FM  Wilkesboro, NC     Sun 7:00 AM  
WWWC  - FM  103.5 FM  Elkin, NC     Sun 7:00 AM  
WYCV - AM  900 AM   Granite Falls, NC     Sat  7:30 AM  
WKJV - AM  1380 AM  Asheville, NC     Sat 7:30 AM 
WKJW - AM  1010 AM  Black Mountain, NC    Sat  8:30 AM 
WZGM - FM  96.1 FM   Asheville, NC     Sat 8:30 AM 
WZGM - FM  107.3 FM  Woodfin, NC     Sat 8:30 AM  
WDEH AM  800 AM   Sweetwater, TN     Sat  7:30 AM  
KCTA AM  1030 AM  Corpus Christi, TX    Sat  9:30 AM  
WAEY AM  1490 FM  Princeton, WV     Sat 10:00AM  
WAEY FM  103.3 FM  Princeton, WV     Sat 10:00AM 
WQKI FM   95.7 FM  Orangeburg, SC     Sun 6:00 AM 
WGFG FM  105.3 FM  Orangeburg, SC     Sun 8:30 AM 
WSPX FM   94.5 FM  Orangeburg, SC     Sun 8:00 AM  
OPFM RADIO         FM   Jinja, Uganda     Sat   6:00 AM  
FAMILY RADIO        FM   Kampala, Uganda    Sat   7:00 AM  
GOSPEL E. AFRICA   105.5 FM  Moyo, Northern Uganda    Sat   7:00 AM  
RADIO TOGETHERNESS   94.5 FM  Ganta City, Liberia    Sat   9:00 AM 
VOICE of the GOSPEL 92.2 FM   Goma, DRC     Sun  6:00 AM  
KOKOLIKO RADIO 94.9 FM   Chingola, Zambia    Sat 10:30 AM  
BONNE NOUVELLE 102.5 FM  Region du Centre, Cameroon   Sat   9:00 AM  
RADIO IVYIZIGIRO        FM   Bujumbura, Burundi    Sat   8:00 AM 
TRUTH 4 LIFE  88.3 FM   Accra, Ghana     Sat   9:00 AM 
DUNAMIS RADIO 103 FM   Kampala, Uganda    Sat  7:00 AM  
DUNAMIS RADIO 103 FM   Kampala, Uganda    Sun 7;00 AM   
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      During the past several months, quite a few of 
you have contacted me about the possibility of 
going on a mission trip back to Africa. We all know 
that the pandemic has really affected and restricted 
the opportunity for people to travel back and forth 
from other countries to America. The different 
restrictions in all of our African countries have been 
not only confusing, but they have also been so 
different that we can't determine if people could fly 
safely, have to wear masks on all flights, have to be 
in quarantine for several days once the teams arrive 
in Africa, and of course, most recently, with the 
coming of the Omicron virus, our own President has 
prematurely stopped flights from at least eight 
countries in Africa. So, we honestly don't know how 
to plan or project for our mission teams to go share 
the Gospel and minister to a lot of suffering people 
at the present moment. 
      I do want to tell you that my son, Pastor Joel Frye 
is still planning to take a Medical/Evangelism team 
back to Uganda and Kenya just as soon as things 
open up. Pastor Joel had put a tremendous team 
together for a trip back in the late spring of 2020, 
when the plague hit all of us. Therefore, the team 
could not make this trip. This team is still excited 
about going again. So, I ask all of you to really help 
us pray for God to kill the virus, open the doors, and 
of course, put together the teams that He wants to 
go and represent GIMI. In the past, Jo Anne and I 
have taken over 300 people to Africa on mission 
trips to preach, teach, witness, conduct medical 
clinics, and to do a lot of other ministries in the 
prisons, schools, orphanages, and churches in order 
to share the love of Jesus and the Gospel message. 
Thus, we just need to pray that the doors will swing 
wide open for all of us and that Jesus will put 
together the teams He wants to use to win lost 
people to Him.  And to seem a little drastic, let me 
tell you that we must do everything we can to win 
people to Jesus, because time is running out before 
Jesus comes. Now, if you think we are using fear 
tactics to enlist mission team members, let me just 

tell you that we aren't. But, if we can watch all of 
these TV ads with medicine sales people and scores 
of other items being advertised through fear        
tactics, I believe we might use many other types of 
tactics to try and win people to Christ, including the 
certainty of death and the judgment of Christ to 
come. Yes, as all of us have witnessed over the past 
two years, many people have faced imminent death 
because of the horrible disease, which has been a 
terrible thing. But, it is even more horrible for those 
who are facing death without being saved and    
having Jesus in their hearts.  So, let's pray for God 
to open doors and that He will once again lead and 
direct people to make a journey for Jesus to win 
people for Him. “Truly, the fields are yet white unto 
harvest!” 

 

We Are Now In The Process Of 
Providing Teaching DVDs 

     I would like to share with all of you on our GIMI 
Team that in recent months following the surgery 
on my vocal cords, I have once again begun some 
radio broadcasts. I have also started producing 
some teaching videos to hopefully help all of the 
pastors I can here in America and provide some   
tremendous teaching videos for our preachers, 
teachers, and other church leaders in Africa, who 
want so much to become better equipped to share 
the Word of God, and to train other workers. So, I 
will mention that on our GIMI website, you can find 
many of my teaching videos, which you can      
download for free. But also, we are beginning to 
produce some messages on DVD's if you would like 
to have some of these to improve your ministry. 
The first set of DVDs is entitled, "Finishing The Task 
God Has Given Us." This is a series of 15 DVD    
teaching sessions on how to better equip           
yourselves to do the work that God has given us 
and to fulfill the responsibilities that go along with 
being a faithful and fruitful church leader. If you 
have the funds, we are asking for a donation of 
$25.00 from our American church leaders. But, if 
you don't have the funds to send a donation, then, 
just let us know, and we will send the set of DVD's 
to you absolutely free there in Africa, but also, here 
in America. I sincerely believe that this set of     
training videos will be a great help to your ministry. 
      Also, I would like to tell you that I am presently 

 

We Are Praying For The Doors 
To Open So That  

Our Mission Teams  
Can Return To Africa! 
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working on some more teaching materials that can 
be used to help you with your ministry and to do a 
better job of reaching the lost world with the Gospel 
message! I will be offering some of these new DVDs 
to our radio listening audience just as soon as I 
possibly can.  
    So, just keep praying for this old senior preacher! 

      I also want to share with you that in this copy of 
our GIMI Newsletter, we are going to be listing a 
large list of the many books and booklets I have 
written down through the years of my ministry. I 
love to write, and presently, I have completed over 
80 books and booklets. When you receive this 
newsletter, I hope you will take the time to read 
carefully over all of my writing projects and see if 
there might be some books or booklets that might 
be able to help you, your family, your church     
family, and even other people that maybe could 
use some help with such things as depression, the 
family unit, Gospel tracts, and many other items. I 
do want to tell you that just in the past few weeks I 
have concluded writing a booklet on the apostasy 
that Jesus and Paul told us that would escalate   
during these last days just before the coming of 
Christ. This new booklet is a verse exposition of       
II Timothy 3:1-17. Paul wrote this last letter to 
warn young Timothy and all future Christians that 
we all must get ready for this terrible falling away, 
and we need to learn how to stand and deal with 
this appearing apostasy, because it is getting 
worse, and it will even get extremely worse as we 
wait for the return of Jesus to rapture His church 
and then turn the present world over to the        
horrible Antichrist for seven years during the Great 
Tribulation! I do hope you might order a copy of 
this new booklet to help you get ready for the 
coming of Jesus!  

 

Books and Booklets Available 

Pastor Arthur Yanweh  

sharing Bible Story Booklets  

with children in Liberia 

Pastor Guede  

bringing many Christmas gifts  

to prisoners in Ivory Coast 

Pastor Awuku Baidoo  

bringing a meal from GIMI  

to prison officers in in Ghana 
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 Dear Doctor Stan Frye, 

 Greetings in the gracious name of our Lord Jesus Christ. It's Mary Anena, beloved daughter to 

Pastor Ogaba Walter Patrick. A Christmas message for you today to thank you for the gifts of cows you 

sent to prisoners for their Christmas meat and all of your support this Christmas to different families of 

prison pastors. We are really grateful, filled with joy and love this Christmas. 

 I am hoping your holiday is as wonderful as you and your wife are. Thank you so much for 

always caring and being you. May Christ's birth bring you abundant joy this Christmas and every day 

of the New Year. We are wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a very prosperous 

New Year!  Thanks so very much! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Anena Mary Ogaba 

Luke 2:7r Dr. Stan, 

 
Greetings from George and Perepetua Bashukwa and all inmates, staff of Ntungamo prison. We thank 
you so much for the food you sent to the region like Mbarara Prison, Malika Prison, Mbarara Women, 
Bushenyi Prisons. We are very thankful. Attached files are the pictures of the prisoners and staff 
receiving the cow. Thank you. 
 
God bless you 
 
George Bashukwa, Preacher, GIMI. 
 
P.S. We pray for your quick recovery so that you may keep doing God's work.  
Isaiah 9:6-7 

 

Some Very Gracious Notes From Our Fields Of Ministry 

Pastor Kofi  

bringing Christmas gifts  

from GIMI to prisoners  

Pastor Kofi  

baptizing a young man  

in his Bethel Baptist Church 

Togo 
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I would like to mention that I am now making available numerous Books, Booklets, and     

Bible study outlines from my many years of study and preaching. If you would like some of 

these, please call our office at 828-632-2344. We will send them to you right away. The            

following is a list of what we now have available and the requested donation for these         

materials.                                                                                  Pastor Stan Frye 

 

Bible Study Books, Booklets, and Outlines: 
1. “A Glorious Homecoming” ($5.00 donation) 

     A booklet on the story of the Prodigal Son written with a verse by verse exposition 

2. “A Passion for Souls in Africa” ($20.00 donation) 

     A personal explanation of how the GIMI ministry started in Africa, the battles fought, and the     

     victories won—It includes a beautiful photo gallery. 

3. “A Sanctified Church Ready For The Lord’s Return” ($3.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of First Thessalonians 

4. “A Serious Prayer for Revival” ($3.00 donation) 

     “Effective Expositions For Life” from Psalm 85 

5. “Becoming a Real Man” ($3.00 donation) 

      A seminar booklet on how modern men can become men of character and integrity in a day  

      of hypocrisy and pretense 

6. “Building a Great Church Seminar” ($2.00 donation) 

7. “Confronting the Confusion of the Corinthian Charismatics!” ($2.00 donation) 

8. “Contending For The Faith” ($2.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of Jude 

9. “Deceived by a Soft Wind” ($3.00 donation) 

      An expository sermon manuscript dealing with the storms of life while using Paul as an   

      inspiring example 

10. “Divine Wisdom For A Worldly Church” ($20.00 donation) 

      A Bible Commentary on the Book of First Corinthians 

11. “Effective Expositions – Volume I” ($10.00 donation)                                                 

     Dr. Stan Frye’s Assorted Sermon Outlines – 100 pages of practical preaching sermons     

     from throughout the Bible –  This is a great gift for any pastor.  

12. “Effective Expositions – Volume II” ($10.00 donation)                                                

     Dr. Stan Frye’s Second Volume of Assorted Sermons  

13. “Effective Expositions – Volume III” ($10.00 donation)                                                

     Dr. Stan Frye’s Third Volume of Assorted Sermons  

14. “Effective Expositions – Volume IV” ($10.00 donation)                                                

     Dr. Stan Frye’s Third Volume of Assorted Sermons  

15. “Effective Expositions – Volume V: John - Romans” ($10.00 donation) 

16. “Effective Expositions – Volume VI: First Corinthians - Colossians” ($10.00 donation) 

17. “Effective Expositions – Volume VII: I Thessalonians - Revelation” ($10.00 donation) 

18. “Exploring Some Spiritual Leadership Principles from the Book of Nehemiah” ($15 donation)  

     A Spiritual Leadership Training Seminar for Christian leaders 

Books Resource List 
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19. “Finding Joy In The Midst Of An Unhappy World” ($15.00 donation) 

     A Commentary on the Book of Philippians 

20. “Finding The Lost Treasure Of God’s Perfect Will” ($15.00 donation) 

     An sermon from the Book of Romans 

21. “Finishing the Task That God Has Given Us” ($10.00 donation) 

     A Christian Leadership Seminar 

22. “For The Sake Of Our Children” ($10.00 donation) 

     A Commentary on Jeremiah 23 

23. “Free At Last” ($5.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of Galatians 

24. “Freedom At Last” ($20.00 donation) 

     A 221 page book designed for any person that is really sincere about making sure of   

     their salvation and then moving on to grow in the grace of God – A verse by verse  

     exegesis and interpretation of many passages of Scripture, written so Christians can   

     use the information in the book in a practical and personal way   

25. “Getting Started Right” ($10.00 donation) 

     A thirteen lesson series for new believers and new church members – This was a series    

     taught by Dr. Frye at his previous church, “Gateway Baptist Church”. 

26. “God’s Biblical Blueprint for Missions” ($15.00 donation) 

     “Preventing Wasted Money And Fruitless Efforts” 

27. “Hope In The Midst Of Suffering” ($3.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of I Peter 

28. “How To Behave In The House Of God” ($5.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of I Timothy 

29. “Inductive Bible Study” ($2.00 donation) 

     A non-biased and objective approach to Bible Study 

30. “Jonah: A Prophet With A Bad Attitude” ($10.00 donation) 

     A Commentary on the Book of Jonah 

31. “Journey from the Devil’s Track” ($25.00 donation)                                                  

     Dr. Stan Frye’s Autobiography – How God brought him from a country setting to sharing the    

     Gospel in many parts of the world. It is his prayer that this book might bring glory to God and   

     encourage scores of young believers and preachers to stay faithful to their call. Included are  

     lessons he has learned in life and in ministry, some of the regrets from the past, and many  

    funny episodes he and his family have experienced through 49 years of ministry. Many photos   

    are included in this 400+ page life story.  

32. “Living Courageously As A Christian In These Last Days” ($3.00 donation)         

     An outline study of the Book of II Timothy 

33. “Manifesting Genuine Christianity” ($10.00 donation) 

     A verse by verse study of the Book of James 

34. “Mental Preparation For The Return Of Jesus” ($3.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of II Peter 

35. “One Home Under God Marriage Seminar” ($10.00 donation)                                                  

     “A Home Built by God’s Design” – A workbook to help bring your home under Christ’s authority. 
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36. “On Mission For The King” ($5.00 donation) 

     A Pastor’s Training Seminar 

37. “Onward to the Prize Before Us” ($3.00 donation) 

     A sermon from the Book of Philippians 

38. “Our Fellowship In The Family Of God” ($3.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of First John 

39. “Our Inheritance In Christ” ($5.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of Ephesians 

40. “Responding Properly To The Call of GOD”  ($10.00 donation) 

     “Learning How To Discern God’s Call For Your Life” 

41. “Should Christians Be Cremated? ($2.00 donation) 

42. “Some Characteristics of Great Leaders” ($10.00 donation) 

     A six-session series on six primary characteristics of great leaders – It is designed for     

     church leaders, African preachers, African prison officers, and anyone interested in  

     what makes great Christian leaders. 

43. “Spiritual Leadership Seminar” ($10.00 donation)                                                

     A seminar on being called to serve  

44. “Spiritual Leadership Seminar” ($3.00 donation) 

     Outline form 

45. “Standing Firm In Days Of Uncertainty” ($3.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of Second Thessalonians 

46. “The Catastrophic Consequences Of A Bible Doctrine That Has Been Falsely Believed and Falsely      

         Taught!” ($2.00 donation) 

47. “The Chaotic Crisis In The Contemporary Church” ($15.00 donation) 

     “The Problems Hindering The Great Commission” 

48. “The Church And It’s Mission” ($15.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of Acts 

49. “The Evangelism Pattern of Paul the Apostle ($10.00)                                               

     A study on the background, motivation, message, methods, and scope of Paul’s  

     Ministry – Guidelines taken directly from the evangelistic pattern set by that great soul  

     winner, Paul the apostle 

50. “The Gospel Of Jesus Christ” ($10.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of Romans 

51. “The Master Builder’s Home Improvement Guide ($10.00 donation) 

     A Home Improvement workbook used for marriage seminars   

52. “The Modern Tragedy of Insecure Pastors and Church Leaders” ($5.00 donation) 

     Finding the remedy in the Word of God 

53. “The Preeminence Of Christ” ($3.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of Colossians 

54. “There Is Nothing Gay About Homosexuality” ($2.00 donation) 

     A booklet written on this very relevant subject providing a loving, but yet very candid   

     interpretation and explanation of what the Bible says about homosexuality  

55.  “The Superiority Of Christ The Savior” ($10.00 donation) 

     A study of the Book of Hebrews 
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56. “The Ten Commandments” ($10.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Ten Commandments 

57. “The Terrible Danger Of Apostasy In The Church Just Before Jesus Comes” ($5.00 donation) 

58. “The Tragedy Of Reluctant Obedience” ($3.00 donation) 

     Luke 5:1-11 

59. “The Tragic Consequences Of Refusing The Wisdom Of The Older Generation” ($5.00   

     donation) An effective exposition for  life 

60. “The Tragic Consequences Of Refusing The Wisdom Of The Older Generation” ($5.00   

     donation) An effective exposition for  life 

61. “The Under-Challenged Church” ($5.00)                                                                      

     “Why Multitudes Are Going To Hell” 

62. “The Unveiling Of Christ” ($10.00 donation) 

     A study of the Book of Revelation 

63. “The Willful Ignorance And Blatant Denial Of The Curse Of Ham” ($25.00 donation) 

      “A Great Big Biblical Truth That No One Wants To Believe” 

64. “Turning Our Pain Into Praise” ($25.00 donation) 

     A Bible Commentary on the Book of Second Corinthians 

65. “Victorious Christian Living” ($10.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of Joshua 

66. “Vision Of  The Coming Kingdom” ($10.00 donation) 

     An outline study of the Book of Daniel 

67. “Wanted:  Deacons Who Want To Be Servants!”  ($10.00 donation)       

     Discovering the Biblical Role of Deacons                             

68. “We Must Count The Cost of Discipleship!”  ($5.00 donation)                           

     “How Dare We Westernize New Testament Discipleship!” 

69. “What In The World Has Happened To The Southern Baptist Convention?”          

      ($20.00 donation) “The Rapid Decline and Disintegration of the S.B.C.” 

70. “When Despair Captivates The Child Of God” ($15.00 donation) 

     “Walking Through The Valley Of Depression” – A Bible study on depression 

71.  “When Our Faith Falters” ($5.00 donation) 

      “A Kadesh-Barnea Experience” – Numbers 13 and 14 

72.  “Where Are The Laborers?” ($3.00 donation) 

     A sermon from the Book of Matthew 

73. “Why Abortion is Murder” ($2.00 donation) 

      About “The Blatant Hypocrisy of an American Nation which has murdered over 60 million    

      babies” Scripture” Psalm 139:13-16 

  

For those of you that would desire this entire set of Bible studies and outlines, you can have all 73 of them 

at a discounted rate. Please call our office for details. 828-632-2344. 

 

Resource Orders may be mailed to:   GIMI  

        PO Box 667 

        Taylorsville, NC 28681  
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Pastor Emmanuel  

feeding prisoners rice and beans  

provided by GIMI 

Pastor Emmanuel and Sister Mary  

 Our country directors 

Pastor Emmanuel  

bringing good used clothing  

to  lady prisoners 

Sister Mary  

bringing gifts  

to lady prisoners 

Pastor Emmanuel purchasing  

a huge amount of Christmas gifts  

from GIMI for prisoners 

Cameroon 



18 

A GIMI  Christmas  Cow  

For  a  prison   

Pastor John sharing the Gospel  

with many prisoners  

Tanzania 
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Loving Gifts Given  in Honor and Memory of Others 
 

IN HONOR 

Dr. Stan & Jo Anne Frye   Annie Wyatt 

Dr. Stan & Jo Anne Frye   James E. & Tanya Yount 

Children, Grandchildren, & Sons-in-law Daleine Wade 

Dusty Stockdale    Dan Stockdale 

Annie Wyatt     Suzanne Banzet 

Rev. & Mrs. Bob Ferguson   Kenneth & Janet Hill 

Mildred Catron    Lilly Grove Baptist Church 

 

IN MEMORY 

Randall Wood     Debra Wood 

Kevin Wade     Kent & Carol Wade 

Brent Sanders     Billy & Patsy Sanders 

William & Florence Ssentumbwe  Ron & Ruth Grove 

Donald Terry Stilwell    Cathy Stilwell 

Kevin Wade      Daleine Wade 

Thomas Poteat     Becky Poteat  

Dusty Stockdale    Dan Stockdale 

Spurgeon Wyatt    Annie Wyatt 

Preacher Kabia Kassim  

sharing the Gospel with prisoners  

Pastor Kabia’s wife sharing  

the Gospel with Lady prisoners  

Sierra Leone 
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RETURN SERVICE 
REQUESTED 

Children at the Springs of Hope Children’s Home  

receiving mattresses from GIMI in Uganda 


